2 FTebruary 1979

Professor James R. €. Leitzel
Chairman, CEIM

Department of Mathematics

The Ohlo State University

231 W. 18th A4ve.

Columbus, Chio 43210

Dear Professor Leitzel:’
I am writing to Inform you that the nominee of the Iowa Section of the

MKA for public information representative is Prof. Wayne L. Woodworth,
Deparfment of Mathematics, Drake University, Des Molnes, Iowa 50311.

I tried calling you before the meetings and Prof. James Cornette,
our govemnor, tried ko contact you at the meetings with no success.

Sincerely,

E. James Peske
Secy~Treas.
Iowa Section MAA



